MEMORANDUM oSt

7/30/2024

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Resolution authorizing the sole source purchase of the repair and replacement of damaged street
light poles and the purchase of new street light poles and fixtures from Oklahoma Gas and Electric
(COKC00482), estimated cost $300,000, August 3, 2024 through August 2, 2025.

Background:

The Public Works Department has a need for the repair and replacement of damaged street light
poles and the purchase of new street light poles and fixtures from Oklahoma Gas and Electric
(OG&E). OG&E has agreed to install and maintain certain light fixtures. A cost is associated
with each fixture offered to the City and each fixture ranges in design from plain or basic fixtures
to more decorative fixtures. The biggest advantage is that the City installs only the conduit and
footing for the light poles and OG&E pulls wire from a power source through the conduit to the
fixture, installs the fixture, powers the fixture, and maintains the fixture from that point forward.
The City only pays the cost designated by OG&E for the purchase of the fixture.

Staff requests authorization for the sole source purchase of the repair and replacement of damaged
streetlight poles and the purchase of new street light poles and fixtures from Oklahoma Gas &
Electric (COKC00482), estimated cost $300,000, August 3, 2024 through August 2, 2025.

Estimated Cost:
$300,000

Source of Funds:
Various funds and accounts

Review:
Finance Department

Recommendation: Resolution be adopted.




